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o The district provided viewing glasses for all our Aggies, so they could watch the eclipse 

at the end of the school day. Middle school science and STEAM teachers Anna Lloyd 

and Angie St. Amant also hosted a “viewing party” for middle school students who 

wanted to stay after school to see the maximum coverage. 

 

o We are continuing to recognize students for reaching personal growth goals, including 

improved attendance, academic gains and completing the Spring Math intervention 

program. We are very proud of the work being done by these students! 

 

o Four DMS students received a custom bicycle and helmet through the Riding Towards 

Success program, which is sponsored by the Ingham County Sherrif’s Department and 

Scooter’s Holt Pro Cycle. The students were nominated based on their positive attitude 

and growth in school. We are so excited that our Aggies were selected for this program! 

      

     

 


